Dear Donna,

Thank you for your contributions to the Illinois Health Care Association's
Convention. We appreciate the time and effort you spent to make your
information a valuable addition to the attendees’ learning experiences.
It's professionals like yourself that have given IHCA's Convention its
reputation for high-quality education.

We have tabulated the evaluation forms for you and included the
summaries. Feel free to call us if you want to discuss them.

Pebbig Pelt
&
Relli Showalter



